
From: Angel Bolques <abolques@legvi.org>  
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 9:44 AM 
To: Vincent Roberts <vincent.roberts@hpr.vi.gov> 
Cc: Ana M. Castillo <acastillo@legvi.org>; Angel Bolques <abolques@legvi.org>; Bolques Intern STT 
<BolquesInternSTT@legvi.org>; Judy Torres <BolquesInternSTX@legvi.org>; mvenvi11 
<mvenvi11@hotmail.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MAIL] Invitation to Testify – CYASP Committee Hearing on May 30, 2025 
Importance: High 
 
Greetings Acting Commissioner Roberts, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
Please see the attached invitation regarding your participation in the 
upcoming hearing of the Committee on Culture, Youth, Aging, Sports, and 
Parks, scheduled for Friday, May 30, 2025, at 9:30 AM on the island of St. 
Croix. 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please 
don’t hesitate to reach out. 
 
Onward & Upward. 
Sincerely, 
  

Angel L. Bolques, Jr. 
 

attachments, clicking links from unknown senders or when receiving unexpected 
emails. 

Good day, 
 
Received. 
 

Vincent Roberts 

Acting Commissioner of the Department of Sports, Parks & Recreation 

Good day Senator Bolques, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I writing to inform you that my Assistant Commissioner and I 
will not be available on May 30, 2025 to the hearing. It was an oversight on my behalf, but we 
will be traveling from May 29, 2025, thru June 1, 2025 with our young ladies to compete at MLB 
RBI Softball Regionals in Vero Beach, Florida. I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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Best Regards, 

Vincent Roberts 

Acting Commissioner of the Department of Sports, Parks & Recreation 

Department of Sports, Parks and Recreation 

 

 

[9:01 AM, 6/3/2025] Ana: Good morning.  Spoke with Rene Hansen and  she will be attendance.  
However she said that she doesn't have much to offer in reference to the completion of Paul E. 
Joseph.  She said DPW and GEC are good at keeping them on the loop.  However she 
reccomended that we invite ODR Ms. Octalen and Tiwana Nicholas. 
[10:41 AM, 6/3/2025] 
 Angel: Ok. Please invite her 
 
 
 
 


